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11th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

 

To support your child and yourself with Home/Remote Learning we have created a page on the 

College website. If you follow the link into the Covid19 page from the tabs at the top of the 

website, that will take you to all of the information you should need to access learning. 

From the drop down menu you will be given 4 choices of what to access: 

 

Information and Updates – where we put up to date information/guidance  

Home Learning Support – where we have information to support you with home learning 

Microsoft Teams – where there is an instructional video of how to access 

Remote Learning – where the plans and timetables for home/remote learning are kept 

 

The last tab is likely the most relevant and that will; be updated and changed regularly to make 

sure that our children get the best quality education.  

 

During lessons where pupils are accessing independent learning materials, staff will be available 

via Microsoft Teams Chat to support and answer any questions. 

 

If you have any ongoing suggestions, queries, concerns, or issues please do contact school – and 

thank you for your ongoing support.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

G Diamond 
Headteacher  
 

http://www.allsaintscatholiccollege.com/

